Monroe Country Club Newsletter

July 2006


Doug’s Digs:
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The aeration of the greens that was scheduled for July 5th has been postponed due to the extreme wet weather.  Aeration is now being scheduled for after labor day.

The drainage around the green on hole number 1 has been completed.

We have removed 3 large willow trees between the 3rd, 5th and 7th holes.

The new roof has been installed on our pro shop and carthouse and it looks great.
Our course remains in very good playing condition.

If you have questions or suggestions for Doug regarding the maintenance of our course, please email them to info@monroecountryclubny.com using the subject “Doug’s Digs” and we will try to have them answered for you.

Dix / Buchanan win 2006 Team Championship
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Valuable Player of the year points were earned as John Dix and Bill Buchanan came roaring back from 12 shots down starting the second round, to capture the 2006 Team Championship by one shot.  Their two day total of 123 was one better than the team of Dave Weeks and Joe Krenski who finished at 124. The teams of Mikey Marotta/Bill Hefferan and Arthur Laurent/ Peter Cassidy, tied for third at a 125 total.

2006 Player of the Year Standing

(as of July 31)

175 points- Gerry McAulliffe / Bill Buchanan

150 points- John Dix / Dan Parinelli / Peter Cassidy

100 points- John Douthit

75 points- Arthur Laurent

For a complete listing of player points and more importantly, any questions, complaints or concerns about POY points, please speak with Peter Cassidy.

MCC’s Mystery Tournament was held on July 2nd and 3rd and was enjoyed by all participants.

In all there were 18 teams of 2 golfers. 

Congratulations to John Douthit and Jerry McAuliffe who defeated Peter Cassidy and Arthur Laurent in a sudden death playoff on hole numbers 1 and 2.
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Coming soon:

Holiday Party:

We have received many congratulations on this year's family day festivities.  Everyone seemed to have a great day in spite of a brief shower.  

To keep the ball rolling, we will be announcing soon the date of our Year End Holiday Party. We hope to bring back some of the strong participation and fun this event had in year's past.

50 / 50 Raffle:
Due to the of the huge success of last year's 50/50 Raffle, we will be having a 50/50 raffle to be run late summer/fall.

The raffle tickets will be $100 each.  First prize will be $7,000, second prize of $2,000, and third prize of $1,000.

As you can see by the first stages of tree removal, the money we raise though this fund-raiser is earmarked for replacement of trees on the 3rd hole and between the 5th and 7th holes.

We hope our membership will strongly support this initiative.

The raffle will be drawn at our year end Holiday Party.

Upcoming Events:

Aug. 5th & 6th – Senior Championship (Gross & Net).  

Sept. 2nd, 3rd and 4th. Club Championships. Men, Women and Juniors.

Sept. 23rd & 24th, Member/Guest Tournament.
Apply in the pro shop for these events.






PAGE  
1

